
Dear Children,

I really need your help!

My friends in the village all love my tasty porridge so I have 
invited some of my friends to my house to eat some.

I am really looking forward to them coming but I have a 
problem and I need your help to solve it.

My friends will all eat different amounts of porridge. Some 
of my friends only eat a small amount of porridge and some 
of them eat lots of porridge! I have four different-sized bowls 
and I’m not sure who to give each bowl to!

Do you think you could help me to solve this problem? 

I have sent you some information about my friends to help 
you.

Good luck.

From,

The girl from The Magic Porridge Pot


